
 
 
 
 

 
To Container Traders, DID YOU KNOW? 
  
The IICL maintains a database of containers from our members that are under recovery or 
have been stolen. It is easy to search the database and find out if unit(s) are listed in our 
database and if necessary, contact the owner for further steps. Avoid being involved with 
transactions that include equipment under recovery or stolen. Check the IICL Equipment 
Recovery database at  Equipment Recovery Search - The Institute of International 
Container Lessors (iicl.org) 
  
Please contact info@iicl.org in case your need assistance. 
 

https://www.iicl.org/recovery-search/container-and-chassis-recovery-search/
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